
 

DEFENSE SECURITY COOPERATION AGENCY 
2800 DEFENSE PENTAGON 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20301-2800 

28 AUG 2025 
 

MEMORANDUM FOR DEPUTY UNDER SECRETARY OF THE AIR FORCE FOR 

INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS  

DEPUTY ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF THE ARMY FOR 

DEFENSE EXPORTS AND COOPERATION 

DEPUTY ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF THE NAVY FOR 

INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMS 

DIRECTOR, DEFENSE CONTRACT MANAGEMENT AGENCY  

DIRECTOR, DEFENSE INFORMATION SYSTEMS AGENCY 

DIRECTOR, DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY 

DIRECTOR, DEFENSE THREAT REDUCTION AGENCY 

DIRECTOR, MISSILE DEFENSE AGENCY 

DIRECTOR, NATIONAL GEOSPATIAL-INTELLIGENCE 

AGENCY 

DIRECTOR, SECURITY COOPERATION ACCOUNTING 

DIRECTORATE, DEFENSE FINANCE AND ACCOUNTING 

SERVICE, INDIANAPOLIS OPERATIONS  

DIRECTOR OF CYBERSECURITY DIRECTORATE AND DEPUTY 

NATIONAL MANAGER FOR NATIONAL SECURITY 

SYSTEMS, NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY 

SUBJECT:  Defense Security Cooperation Agency Policy Memorandum 25-81, Removal of 

Security Cooperation Customer Codes in the Security Assistance Management 

Manual and Information Systems [SAMM E-Change 778] 

This policy memorandum (PM) removes the following Security Cooperation Customer 

Codes (SCCCs) in Table C4.T2. (and Table AP8.T2. - Security Assistance and Security 

Cooperation Programs Code Listing, as necessary) of the SAMM as the SCCCs were not utilized 

by the Security Cooperation Community: 

SCCC C4.T2. Title 

A7 Economic Community of West African States (ECOWAS) 

A8 Organization of Security and Cooperation in Europe (OSCE) 

C3 Economic Community of Central African States (ECCAS) 

DY Section 332 of Title 10, United States Code, FY 2023/2024 (Two-

Year O&M) 

Y3 Section 1107 of FY04 Supplemental (Train and Equip Authority) for 

the New Iraqi Army 

Z4 Syria Train and Equip Program, FY 2017/18 

Further, the above SCCCs and “2G,” “C7,” and “C8” will be removed from Defense 

Integrated Finance System and the Defense Security Assistance Management System, as 

https://samm.dsca.mil/table/table-c4t2all
https://samm.dsca.mil/program/sa-sc-programs


 

applicable (use for “2G,” “C7,” and “C8” SCCCs was rescinded by DSCA PM 17-35 and PM 

22-82).  All of the SCCCs mentioned may be removed from other financial and logistics systems 

if applicable.  

The policy is incorporated into the SAMM at https://samm.dsca.mil.  If you have 

questions concerning this guidance, please contact DSCA (Office of Strategy, Plans, and Policy, 

Execution Policy and Analysis Directorate (SPP/EPA)) at dsca.ncr.spp.mbx.epa@mail.mil. 
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Acting Assistant Director 

Strategy, Plans, and Policy 
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